Subject Safety warden Resignation Islamabad

I
From Muhammad Saleem <mshs706547@gmail.com> ICJUI‘JUGU@&
To <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org>

Cc Rehana Mansha <rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk>

Date 2022-11-06 23:13

Dear Ma'am,

It is here by bring into your kind notice that our Safety warden Hassan Qureahi, at Tarnol filling station Rwp has resigned on immediate
basis. This is because he is unable to continue his job due to some family issue. So he has quite his job today without serving any prior
notice. It is here by requested you to please close his contract as soon as possible.

Regards
Muhammad Saleem
Supervisor North
Islamabad



